
 

It was great to see everyone back at school last week! We hope everyone had a wonderful 
holiday season. Everyone at WMS is looking forward to a wonderful first full school week of 
2025! Please find updates and reminders below.  

Brian Bocian​
Principal

 

Second Semester Look Fors!  
Throughout each month for the remainder of the school year, we will focus on PBIS areas to 
promote and “look for” in our students. We have selected the following WCS Attributes of a 
Learner for our monthly “look fors”: 

●​ January: Engagement 
●​ February: Character 
●​ March: Critical & Creative Thinking 
●​ April: Resilience 
●​ May: Communication & Collaboration 

Students will have the opportunity to earn PBIS reward tickets for demonstrating each attribute, 
as teachers and staff will intentionally “look for” and teach these attributes. More information 
related to the Wyoming City Schools Attribute of a Learn can be found in the following link:  
WCS Attributes of a Learner 
 
Early Dismissals, Late Arrivals, Attendance.  
Please remember to contact our front office in advance if you need to pick up your child early or 
if they will be arriving late to school. This helps us to avoid interrupting classroom instruction to 
notify your child about their departure. 
Attendance contact: 513.206.7181 OR wmsattendance@wyomingcityschools.org 
 
Reminders. 
Students will not be in session on Monday, January 20, in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day, 
and Tuesday, January 21, for staff professional development. 
 
Cowboy Views.  
We closed out 2024 with a pep assembly! The entire student body was celebrated for earning over 1,000 PBIS tickets 
for demonstrating great behavior last semester. Assembly activities included a Students vs. Faculty Dodgeball game 

https://www.wyomingcityschools.org/about/attributes-of-a-learner
mailto:wmsattendance@wyomingcityschools.org


& students pieing staff members who lost their picks in the Bearcats vs. Musketeers Crosstown Shootout.

 

 



Last week in class, French students compared our New Year's resolutions with popular resolutions in France this 
year. In the photos, students are voting on their favorite resolutions, and Mae Lane, Ava Swinehart, and Molly Flynn 

are pictured with the top two most popular resolutions among our French students. Students also shared their 
resolutions with pen pals, and next week, we’ll hear back about any resolutions their pen pals have. 

 

 



Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, 
including: 

●​ Finances 
●​ Kindergarten Registration Info 
●​ Upcoming Events 
●​ WSMA Winter Music Fest 
●​ JWC Euchre Tournament 
●​ Girls Strength Training Opportunity 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nB577nq8I82qXOERAfSH-wQR7-_H6W9tdKOukfv-_XY/edit?usp=sharing

